
City of Scarville Minutes for December 4, 2023


The City Council met in regular session at City Hall on December 4,, 2023.  Mayor Harmon called the meeting to 
order at 6:30 p.m.  


Present at roll call were   Council members Lynn Sanden, Carla Langfald, Orlyn Rosen, Cory Mathahs, Mayor 
Harmon, and City Clerk Mary Faulkner.  Absent: Jeremy Hobbs


Moved by Langfald, seconded by Rosen to approve the agenda.  Motion carried.


Moved by Rosen, seconded by Langfald to approve the minutes of the last meeting.  Motion carried.


Bills were reviewed.  A motion by Langfald was seconded by Rosen to approve the payment of the following list of 
bills.  Motion carried.   


Alliant Energy – 570.32	                                    Mary Faulkner – 850.98

Peterson Sanitation – 307.00                               Singlestad Hardware – 28.46

USDA – 693.00                                                        USDA– 319.00

Marilyn Storby – 50.00                                          Winn. Auditor – 1444.15

Turf Trimmers – 435.00                                         L.M. Pump – 850.98


On January 8th we will swear in the 3 elected council members. Carla Langfald, Guy Langfald and Lynn Sanden.


Carla introduced a resolution of Public Purpose for the Home Base Iowa program. This resolution is to incentivize 
veterans to move to our town.


Mayor Harmon went over the current plans for the fire station remodel. He has sent out letters requesting bids. 
The bids are due to the city by December 27th. That way the council can go over them at the next meeting. 


The founder and COF of the coffee tree group presented a question to the Mayor that is brought up to the council 
in regards to the property that they are wanting to build on. The city clerk is going to try and locate the paper work 
from the sale of the property to TNT. 

There was a discussion on how the sewer line will run through the lot. Also the Mayor discovered that there was no 
electric service at the building North of town. The clerk will contact Alliant Energy to get that turned on.


Next meeting will be January 8, 2024 @ 6:30 p.m. 


There being no further business, a motion by Langfald was seconded by Mathahs to adjourn at 7:20 p.m.  Motion 
carried. 

	 	 	 	 	        __________________________________

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Doug Harmon, Mayor

___________________________________

Mary Faulkner City Clerk


